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A Year in Review 

 

2015 – 2016: A Year in Review!  

This past school year proved to be a very successful 

feat for Delta Tau. In the Fall of 2015, we were able to 

welcome 27 new members into the Mystic Circle in 

addition to the 9 members that were accepted in Spring 

2016.  These new brothers have already started to 

leave their legacy as they pursue leadership positions in 

the fraternity and on campus.   

Other accomplishments are as follows: 

 Awarded 2016 All Greek Outstanding Philanthropic 

Program 

 Awarded 2016 All Greek Outstanding Community 

Service 

 Raised $800 for Relay for Life 

 Awarded 3rd Place in All Campus Sports Competition 

 Received 1 Free Semester of Golf at Miller Golf 

Course 

These feats could not have been achieved without the 

support of our alumni, so from the bottom of my heart, 

thank you! 

In Phi,  

Christian Barnes 

Cell: 270.875.1157 | Email: aspdtac@gmail.com  

 

Alpha Sigma Phi-Delta Tau was awarded 1st Place in 

the Fraternity Division of the Murray State 

University Alpha Step Show!  

Brother Canyon Kenny put on another successful 

Mother/Brother Pancake Breakfast! 


